
 
   

 
             REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 
 

 

FROM:  Carlos P. Baía, Deputy City Manager-Development  

 

DATE: March 9, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Supplemental report removing permit fees for outdoor seating and sandwich 

board signs from the proposed FY 21 schedule of fees 

Recommendation 

Accept this supplemental report removing outdoor seating and sandwich board fees 

from the proposed schedule of ordinance and non-ordinance based fees submitted 

for Council public hearing in April. 

Background 

 

Staff presented City Council with a report at its February meeting that 

recommended consideration of a $50 fee for outdoor seating on public property and 

a $25 fee for sandwich boards.  Council opted to convene an ad hoc committee to 

review this matter.  That committee met on March 2nd and did not recommend 

establishing permit fees at this time.  A full report on the Committee’s findings and 

recommendations will be submitted as part of the April agenda.  

 

Discussion 

 

Staff has revised the proposed ordinance to remove the two fees in question and 

provided Council with a revised schedule for its April public hearing. 

 

 

 

w/att: Revised ordinance 

 Revised schedule of fees 
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